
PIBNA TOURNAMENT 2008 
AUGUST 30 & 31, 2008

PBA HAMILTON TEAMS PLAYED WELL IN PIBNA TOURNAMENT 2008 

The PBA (Pilipino Basketball Association) Hamilton competed at the basketball tournament during the 
recent 32nd Philippine Inter-City Basketball of North America in Ottawa, Ontario last August 30th & 
31st, 2008. The following three teams made it to the quarter finals, the 5’10 and under team, the 
Master team and the 11 and under team. The 11 and under team surprised everyone with their tough 
and intense performance. The Men’s open team put forth their best efforts. The event allowed players 
to show off their skills on an international level. Thank you to all the teams, sponsors, supporters, 
families & friends for their continued support. 

By: Jun Policarpio, President, PBA Hamilton 
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